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Memo 

Office of the Mayor

          ITEM NO. 8 
 
 
TO:  Members of the City Council 
 
FROM: Ann Campbell, Mayor 
 
DATE: June 18, 2010 
 
SUBJECT: Library Board of Trustees Terms of Office 
 
 
 
You will recall that in the November 2009 election, the voters of Ames approved a referendum 
changing the terms of the Library Board of Trustees from six to three years beginning on July 1.  
This was then incorporated into a new ordinance by City Council in March 2010.  The Municipal 
Code authorizes the mayor to stagger the appointments of the new terms.  Reappointments at the 
end of those terms will be available for all members. 
 
On May 18, I received a letter from Melody Warnick that she would be resigning from the 
Library Board effective June 30.  Subsequently, Richard Seagrave submitted his letter of 
resignation effective June 18.  You will note that approval of their replacements is on the 
Council’s agenda for Tuesday night. 
 
Following the same schedule that had been in place for the original appointments, I am 
recommending the following terms for the new staggered appointments: 
 
Richard Seagrave’s replacement 7-01-11 
Al Campbell    7-01-11 
Melody Warnick’s replacement 7-01-11 
Harry Budd    7-01-12 
Dudley Luckett   7-01-12 
Sherry Meier    7-01-12 
Sherry Bradley   7-01-13 
Sam Schill    7-01-13 
Kevin Stow    7-01-13 
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